
. . • 
VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

w. L. STEWART 

V:r:cE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS March 22, 1984 

I' 

! 

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Serial No. 440 
NO/JHL:acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
50-338 
50-339 

Gentlemen: License Nos. 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 

NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
APPARENTLY FRAUDULENT PRODUCTS SOLD BY RAY MILLER, INC. 

DPR-32 
DPR-37 
NPF-4 
NPF-7 

Due to additional review required regarding material supplied by Ray Miller, 
Inc., Vepco is unable to provide our response to I.E. Bulletin 83-07 until 
April 6, 1984. 

Generally speaking, Vepco believes that there is no significant problem 
regarding the status of suspect material, the additional time requested is 
needed in order to accurately prepare and review our forthcoming submittal. 

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly 
Regional Administrator 
Region II 

Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 
Division of Licensing 

Mr. D. J. Burke 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

Mr. M. W. Branch 
NRC Resident Inspector 
North Anna Power Station 
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Very truly yours, 

IJJ.1_.f-LJ 
W. L. Stewart 




